
Bay Music Boosters-Meeting Minutes 

May 2019 

 

Mr. Allen- 

Thanks for a great Blitz! The kids played really well.  

May 14th is the end of year concert for the Concert and Symphonic Bands. Awards 

begin at 6:30pm.  

Jazz concert is May 21st. Only the HS will be performing as the 8th graders are in 

D.C. 

Memorial Day parade is the 27th. Commencement is the 28th. All students not 

graduating that evening are expected to play.  

Drumline tryouts are May 29th, after school. Auditions for Symphonic Band and 

finals times will be posted soon. 

 

Mrs. Gess- 

The Blitz was great. 

They had 2 gigs Sunday May 5th, so a very busy weekend.  

May 22nd is the end of the year choral concert. 

Singing at Baccalaureate.  

 

Mrs. Rohlke- 

Nothing to add except that she thinks the Band raffle was a great idea and hopes 

we will continue with it for the Blitz. 

No skills camp at the middle school anymore. 

 

Mrs. Singler- 



Middle school orchestra plays on May 14th.  

8th grade large group will perform at Strongsville for contest. 

Orchestra is doing a runout at Glenview. 

Quintet and Quartet auditions. 

 

David Johnson- 

Thanks to everyone for the Blitz.  

Scholarships to be presented May 20th at senior awards night. 

 

Brian Deibel- 

Splash party deposit for the Door to Door needs to be turned in. 

Door to Door will take place on August 10th from 10am-1pm. Brian will be going to 

the high school and middle school to sign up students.  

 

Tracy Deibel- 

Blitz went well. Band raffle was a huge success. Need to find someone to train 

next year to take over the event. Thanks to everyone for their help. 

Uniforms are kicking into gear. We will be measuring the 8th graders May 31st 

during their lunch. Need to train someone to take over uniforms after the 2019 

season. 

 

Also discussed was the need for a new trailer. We will be looking into this. Mrs. 

Gess has a lead on a nice used upright piano for the stage. Ours in desperate need 

of replacement. Mrs. Dwyer is spending her allowance on 2 new ukuleles for the 

Westerly music room.  

 



 

 

 

 


